
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 27
th

 November 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

As part of our Food topic, we will be going to Asda on Wednesday 3
rd

 December to buy 

ingredients for our Italian Restaurant.  We will be leaving school at 9.30am and returning to 

school by 11.00am. 

 

This group needs 3 parent helpers for the visit.  If you would like to accompany us on this 

trip, please speak to a member of the Year 1 team.   If we do not have enough parent helpers 

then the trip cannot take place. 

 

Once we have bought our ingredients we will be making them into pizza, pasta, ice cream 

and salads on Thursday 4
th

 December.  If you would like to come and help us to cook, your 

support would be appreciated.  Please see a member of the Year 1 Team. 

 

Finally, we would like to invite you to join us in our Italian Restaurant on Friday 5
th

 

December.  The children will be serving our food.  For £1 per person (payable on the day), 

you get to sample our pizza, pasta, salad and ice cream.  This money covers the cost of the 

ingredients.  If you would like to come, please complete the form below so we can reserve 

you a table at Pizza Present (our restaurant). 

 

Please let us know how many seats you would like in our Restaurant by Tuesday 2
nd

 

December. 

 

Thank you for your support  

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Miss Bradley    Miss Holmes 

 

******************************************************************** 

 

I would like to reserve   ___  seats in the Italian Restaurant. 

 

Signed______________________ 

 

Child’s name_________________________________ 

 


